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BECKY NESBITT has demonstrated a record of
excellence in creative and scholarly work:

BECKY has steadfastly served the profession
and community:





She has served a variety of state and national
professional organizations; responsibilities
aligned with Extension and CFAES; as well as
the local community.



She has served dozens of on-going and ad hoc
committee roles, including for example, as a
reviewer for the County Directors’ Assessment
Center, Onboarding Design Team, Director’s
Internal Advisory Committee, A&P Promotion
Committee, OSU CARES Grant Review
Committee and chaired or served on a variety
of interview committees.



She has been recognized by her peers with one
community-based award, five state awards, and
one national award for distinguished service.



She has shared curriculum throughout the
country and authored and/or co-authored over
two dozen scholarly outputs ranging from
bulletins, tech reports and factsheets to peer
and editor-reviewed journal publications, and
has been selected by peers to make scholarly
presentations at regional, national, and
international conferences.
She has been responsible in part for submitting
for over $3.5 million in grant funding proposals
to support programming and applied research
efforts in partnership with communities,
organizations, and agencies throughout Ohio
and beyond.

BECKY has demonstrated a record of
excellence in teaching:




She has engaged local officials and community
members in programs that led to the creation of
funding for infrastructure, marketing, business
expansion, and ultimately job creation.
She has been recognized for teamwork,
collaborative teaching and a facilitative
approach to strategic planning with nearly a
dozen awards.

BECKY NESBITT


Joined Extension in 1987.



Has actively served on the Appalachian Task
Force, the Southern Ohio Agricultural and
Community Development Foundation, and the
Gallia County CIC.



Co-chaired the recent Vice President’s
Conversation for the Future of Extension,
planning and facilitating countless meetings and
developing creative works related to the
visioning and planning of the initiative.

